
 

 

 
 
 
 

16.7.2018 
 

Year 1 inter-school potted sports event at William Lilley Infant and Nursery School 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of year 1 children, 
 
Next Monday (23 July) Cherry and Maple class will be visiting William Lilley Infant and Nursery 
School in Stapleford for a joint potted sports event with their year 1 classes. We have organised a 
coach to take the staff and children, which will be leaving Banks Road at about approximately 1.00 
p.m. (The year 1s will have an earlier lunch this day.) 
 
We ask that you dress your child in comfortable sportswear, including trainers (no school uniform) 
on the day, ensuring that they have a sun hat and that you have applied sun screen. Water and 
drinks will be available.  
 
All parents and carers are invited to attend the event at William Lilley but will need to make their 
own travel arrangements. There is limited parking around the school so please bear this in mind and 
give yourself extra time to park safely and away from the school. Car sharing would be ideal! If you 
can attend, please be aware for safeguarding purposes and note that all our children must return to 
Banks Road on the bus and be collected from their classrooms as per usual practice. We will be back 
for the end of the school day. 
Please let us know if you are having difficulty attending due to travel arrangements. We do have a 
few spare seats on the coach and would welcome some parents to assist us. This will be on a first 
come, first serve basis. Please talk to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Parents will be free to follow their children around each station. 
 
At the end, there will be an awards ceremony where all children will receive a certificate and medals 
for the winning team. 
 
Remember to check out the collaborative work our two schools have carried out over the last few 
months. This is available on our school website under ‘Collaboration’.  
 
Let’s hope the weather remains kind to us! 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Carole Clemens 

Head Teacher 

Banks Road Infant and Nursery School 

 


